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CHARITABLE DONATION OF UNCLAIMED SHOES

House Bill 4994 as reported with committee amendment Analysis available at
Sponsor: Rep. Angela Witwer http://www.legislature.mi.gov
Committee: Commerce and Tourism

Complete to 1-27-22

SUMMARY:
House Bill 4994 would create a new act to allow a person engaged in the business of shoe

repair to donate to a charitable organization that is registered with the state any shoes left at the
person’s place of business that have been unclaimed for at least six months.

FISCAL IMPACT:

House Bill 4994 would not have an appreciable fiscal impact on any unit of state or local
government.

Legislative Analyst: Rick Yuille
Fiscal Analyst: Marcus Coffin

m This analysis was prepared by nonpartisan House Fiscal Agency staff for use by House members in their
deliberations and does not constitute an official statement of legislative intent.
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